UNITED INDEPENDENT ScHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Donations

SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent
APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:
DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: April 20,2016

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s)
and this will be attached to minutes.

The following are donations that are over $1,000

1. United South High School ROTC Group received a donation for the Laredo Detachment
Marine Corps League for $1,500.

2. United South High School Softball Team reccived a donation for the Webb County Better
Community Foundation for $1,500.

Grand Total: $3,000

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy
CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources




FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL MSTMCT

Roberto J. Santos .
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Adriana P. Ramirez, Principal
Subject: Donation

Date: April 1,2016

The United South High School Softball Team has received the following donation:
Webb County Better Community Foundation................... $ 1,500.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by
the board.

The United South High School Softball Team is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization
for the generous donation.

>

United South High School

Adriana P. Ramirez, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ®Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956} 473-5400 ® Fax (956) 473-5599



Webb County Better Community Foundation
P. O. Box 6025
Laredo, Texas 78042

March 29, 2016

United Independent School District

United South Softball Program

4001 Ave. Los Presidentes

Laredo, Texas 78046

Attn: Mr. Gregory P. Garcia, Head Softball Coach

Re:  Donation for the United South Softball Program

Dear Mr. Garcia:

Congratulations, the Webb County Better Community Foundation is pleased in assisting the
United South Softball Program with a donation of $1,500.00 to help purchase needed

equipment and ymiforms for the student athletes.

Sincerely,




FOR {HILDHEN

TED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRE

Roberto I. Santos

Superintendent_
To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Adriana P. Ramirez, Principal
Subject: Donation
Date: April 4, 2016

The United South High School ROTC Group has received the following donation:
Laredo Detachment Marine Corps League......cc..ccvuiuus $ 1,500.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by
the board.

The United South High School ROTC Group is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization
for the generous donation.

United South High School
Adriana P. Ramirez, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ®Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 & Fax (956} 473-5599



